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Juice Newton Fan Club Fall Newsletter 

2018 

Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to the 2018 Juice Newton Fan Club Fall Newsletter.  

This year is rapidly coming to a close and as we embrace the 

coming season and the holidays that accompany it, I wish you 

peace and happiness. 
Rick Latham Medical Fund Raising 

Rick Latham has been the drummer of Juice 

Newton’s band for many years. 

Recently Rick’s doctor found a growth above his 

heart causing great discomfort and potentially 

worse things could happen if it were not re-

moved. 

Rick had the surgery and is recovering well and 

continues to make great progress.  Unfortunate-

ly, he now faces a large medical bill. 

If you like to help Rick, please use the web ad-

dresses below for Pal Pal and Go Fund Me.  

Juice, Rick and I thank you for your kindness. 

GoFundMe: https://www.gofundme.com/

HelpRickLatham 

PayPal: https://www.paypal.me/RickLathamUS 

https://www.gofundme.com/HelpRickLatham
https://www.gofundme.com/HelpRickLatham
https://www.paypal.me/RickLathamUS
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Change to The JNFC Format 

The only constant is change.  The JNFC has sent quarterly newsletters to  Juice Newton fans 

for many years.  Due to Juice’s activities slowing down, at least for now, the newsletter for-

mat will now be twice a year after the 2018 Holiday Newsletter. 

You will still receive up to the minute updates on Juice via the official site juicenewton.net 

and juicenewtonfanclub.com and the Facebook page. 

The newsletter release times will be the Spring and Holidays. 

 

When Will Juice Tour Again? 

When will Juice tour again?  The JNFC has received many inquiries regarding Juice our-

ing.  When I had spoken with Juice recently, she told me that she was enjoying being at 

home and taking a break from the road. 

Juice has been touring for over 44 years.  We certainly understand her wanting to take 

a break from the road and the entertainment business. 

I have been asked if Juice was retiring and  I wanted to inform you that she has not stat-

ed this to me. 

I will send out a special notice when Juice informs me of her tour resuming and it will 

be posted to the official site. 
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Remembering the wonderful… 

 

Maxine Young 

Maxine Young the original Juice Newton Fan Club President was an extraordinary lady.  She 

had a kindness and demeaner that made every person she met feel like they were  very im-

portant. 

Maxine’s reign on the fan club set the standard for the JNFC today.  She had written many 

newsletters and she always made sure fans received their newsletters. 

Maxine had a musical talent of her own. She sang in the church choir.  

Maxine had two sons, Bill and Robert.  Robert we all came to know as Otha. 

I was fortunate enough to have met Maxine and had lunch with her.  She was exactly what I 

had expected.  She was kind, sweet and funny. 

Maxine has a granddaughter Makena Young who is Otha and Brenda’s daughter.  Makena is 

grown up and lives in the Midwest. 

Sadly, in 2003 Maxine passed away.  She lived to see the JNFC continue on and grow and 

take on a new generation of fans. 

Maxine is again with her two sons as both Bill and Otha have also passed away.  But I am 

sure they are making music in angel band. 

Juice referred to Maxing as “Mom Maxine” and long time fan club members can only agree, 

that nickname suits her perfectly. 



 4 

Correspondence 

If you were a member of the JNFC when Maxine Young was President, you will remember 

there was a Pen Pal feature.   Recently, I received a letter from  a JNFC member in Belgium 

wanting to hear from other members. 

If you are interested in participating, please contact Alain Nelissen  at 

alain.nelissen@minfin.fed.be. 

Please remember to be kind and respectful and keep people’s information private. 

The Juice Newton Fan Club is not responsible for correspondence and content there in. 

Holidays Are Near!! 
The holidays are coming!!  There are two Christ-

mas CD’s I wanted to share with you that will 

brighten up the season for you and your loved 

ones. 

Juice’s “The Gift of Christmas” with new and 

original along with classic material make this a 

must for your Juice and Christmas collection. 

Don’t forget the “special edition” available only 

on iTunes.  This edition features two songs not 

on the CD. 
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Enjoy TEN Christmas fa-

vorites "American JeM" 

style! CD includes God 

Rest Ye Merry Gentle-

men, O Holy Night, Have 

Yourself A Merry Little 

Christmas, What Child Is 

This, Silent Night, We 

Three Kings and more.  

O Holy Night CD 

Get yours today!! 

www.americanjem.com 

Juice encourages you to purchase the “O Holy Night” Christmas CD by the trio American JEM. 

Jay Cawley (the “J” in JEM) has been a member of Juice’s band for many years.  When he isn’t 

touring with Juice he is singing around his home state of New Mexico along with Ellie 

Dendagl (“E” in EM) and Michael Umphrey (“M” in American JEM).  Their sound is pure en-

joyment!! 

I had the pleasure of seeing them in concert in Santa Fe New Mexico and the music is pure 

gold but the people are solid platinum. 
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That’s all for now everyone.  Thank you for supporting Juice and don’t forget to “Like” the 

Facebook page which has grown now to 568!!  Thank you!! 

 

For the most up to date information please go to the official site juicenewton.net and the 

fan club site juicenewtonfanclub.com. 

 

See you soon!! 

 

Paul  & Juice 

 

Paul Fowler-President Juice Newton Fan Club 


